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Major Exercise by Oiltanking in Il-Port ta' Marsaxlokk 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that a major 

exercise will be carried out in Il-Port ta’ Marsaxlokk. The exercise will test for COMAH 

and ISPS preparedness and will be held at Oiltanking Jetty 1 on Thursday 20th May 2021. 

 

The exercise will start at approximately 0900 hours and should be completed by 1200 

hours. It will simulate a fire, oil spill and injured personnel therefore it will involve the use 

of emergency response teams, booms, and vessels. 

 

Mariners are to take note of this exercise and be informed that no vessel will be allowed 

to enter between the breakwater and the Freeport Terminal, unless authorised to do so. 

 

They are to comply with instructions issued on VHF channel 14 and/or 16 by Marsaxlokk 

VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 36 
 


